
From: Beck, Valerie 
Sent: 12/4/2013 3:18:05 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: CWC Demobilization at Kern Power Plant site 

Sure, I will hold that afternoon open. 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 1:08 PM 
To: Beck, Valerie 
Subject: RE: CWC Demobilization at Kern Power Plant site 

Do you have any availability December 17th in the afternoon? 

From: Beck, Valerie fmailto:valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 12:12 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: Re: CWC Demobilization at Kern Power Plant site 

Thanks Erik. We will take a look at the CWC request in advance of your call. Might be good to 
schedule ahead so both Rick and I can be on the call. Were you thinking of next week, or later? 

Sent from my iPad 

On Dec 3, 2013, at 3:16 PM, "Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)" <EBJ1 @,pge.com> wrote: 

Valerie and Rick, 

Attached is a letter we received today from counsel for Cleveland Wrecking Company (CWC) 
requesting approval from the CPUC to remove materials and equipment from the Kern Power 
Plant site. We will obviously not grant CWC access to the site to remove materials and 
equipment without your prior approval. It will be important to ensure that it is safe for CWC 
to proceed with demobilization activities and also that demobilization does not compromise 
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evidence needed for the forensic investigation. We are in the process of following up on these 
issues. In addition, there are other demobilization requirements aside from equipment removal 
that we are discussing with CWC. 

I will call you in the near future to discuss next steps and how to coordinate the CWC 
demobilization effort with our overall workplan to resume demolition of the Kern Power Plant. 

Best regards, 

Erik 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/privacy/customer/ 
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